
 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

It has been great to be back and welcome the children to 
what I am sure will be an exciting and memorable term here 
at Helsby Hillside. We look forward to a warmer and sunnier 
term which in addition to providing engaging learning and 
wider curriculum experiences, will also celebrate the King’s 
Coronation. 

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Gift from the Parish Council 

The whole school were presented with Coronation book-
marks this morning courtesy of Helsby Parish Council.  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to Margret Marsh and Peter Duffy who came in to 
present our bookmarks.  

Places available for Reception 2023! 

We currently have a few places available for our Reception 
2023 intake in September. If you know of any families who 
wish to take these places, please ask them to get in touch 
with the school office on 01928 722 991 or email ad-
min@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our current Reception class were full of beans this week. Keen to 
tell me about how many Easter Eggs they had eaten and places 
they had visited. 

Welcome to Hillside! 

This week has seen the arrival of two new children to Helsby Hillside. Evie (Y1) and Joseph (Y3).  
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here we can see them already flanked by new friends. Thanks to all the children who have made them feel welcome. 

NEU Teachers Strike Next week 

Please note that the NEU teacher’s strike planned for next 
Thursday will not affect normal service next week and that 
all children must attend school on this day. 



Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request ab-
sence at: 

admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu            

Family Support Information     Full School Diary  

Diary Dates 2023: (New in red) 

May 5th Whole School Coronation Celebrations 

May 8th Bank Holiday—School Closed 

May 26th FOH Break the Rules Day 

May 26th Half Term (Back Tuesday 6th June) 

July 21st End of Summer Term at 2pm (back 06/09/23) 

Please see above link for whole school/class diaries 

Thank you Friends of Hillside: 

This week the Friends of Hillside hosted the Easter School Dis-

co. This was a great success, providing a fun activity for the 

children whilst also raising much needed additional funds for 

the school.  So far this year, FOH fundraising has enabled the 

school to provide several experiences for the children that 

would not otherwise have been possible. These include: 

 Visiting ‘Hands on Science’ workshops  

 Visiting ‘Cheshire Phoenix’ basketball coaching 

 Image Theatre visiting production company (next 
Wednesday) 

 Subsidising coach costs to parents for each class. 

 Subsidising cost to parents for Year 6 Leavers hoodies. 

 Friday 5th May Coronation Treat (Ice cream Van and 
Bouncy Castle). 

We are also looking at how the FOH can help us develop the 

outdoor classroom at the field.  We thank their members for 

their time and effort and also every family that has support-

ed any of the events.  

PTA can be contacted 

on friendsofhillsidefundrais-

ing@outlook.com  

Click here for school 

lottery!  

£300 donation from Frodsham and District 

Round Table 

Thanks to Rich-
ard Merrick, who 
popped into give 
us a £300 
cheque on behalf 
of the Frodsham 
and District 
Round Table.  
 
Harrison (Y2) 
was very happy 
to receive the cheque on behalf of the school! 

March Celebration Assembly 

A special afternoon at Everton finch farm for our Year 5 & 
6 football team. Thanks to Sean Manning and Mrs 
Moore for taking them. 

Well done boys, we are very proud of you . 

Coronation 

Tea-towel 
FOH have organ-

ised the produc-

tion of a Corona-

tion Tea-towel 

featuring a self-

portrait illustration 

of every child. 

They will be selling 

for £6 each or 2 for 

£10. 

We will let you 

know when they 

arrive and how to 

purchase them. 

Link Club 

For all enquiries and correspondence 

please use 

linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk 

Reminder – if your child is not attend-

ing Link Club you must give 7 days-

notice to avoid a charge for sessions.  
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